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Howard County Government, Calvin Ball County Executive   www.howardcountymd.gov 

 
April 21, 2021 

 
Krystle Orellana 
6146 Rainbow Drive 
Elkridge, MD 21075 

 
                                    RE: WP-21-066, 6146 Rainbow Drive 

 
Dear Ms. Orellana: 
 

In response to your email dated, April 12, 2021, this Department has voided the above referenced alternative 
compliance submission in accordance with your request to withdraw the alternative compliance from active consideration 
by Howard County. 

 
If you wish to resubmit the alternative compliance, you will be required to comply with the alternative compliance 

submission requirements and regulations in effect at the time of submission including a new application, complete sets of 
the plans, and the applicable filing fees.  
 

If you have any questions, please contact Justin Schleicher at (410) 313-2350 or email at 
jschleicher@howardcountymd.gov.    
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Anthony Cataldo, AICP, Chief 

Division of Land Development 
AC/JS 
cc: Research 
 DED - Maury Gogolski  
 DLD - Julia Sauer 
  
 

mailto:jschleicher@howardcountymd.gov





	WP-21-066_Void_ltr.docx (002).pdf
	WP-21-066



